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Carol DeSoto

From: Charles County Government <charlescountymd@enotify.visioninternet.com>

Sent: Friday, July 24, 2020 11:28 AM

To: Public Record

Subject: *NEW SUBMISSION* Criminal Justice Reform

[External Content Warning] This message is from an external sender. Please exercise caution when opening 

attachments and hover over any links before clicking.  

Criminal Justice Reform 

Submission #:  431436  

IP Address:  173.73.249.18  

Submission Date: 07/24/2020 11:28  

Survey Time:  45 minutes, 19 seconds 

 

You have a new online form submission. 

Note: all answers displaying "*****" are marked as sensitive and must be viewed after your login.  

 

Public Hearing Comment Form 

Name 

Steven Baird  

Address 

12041 Bamburgh 

WaldorfMaryland20602 

Phone 

3016091855  

Email 

Steven.baird1@verizon.net 

Are you: 

For Topic 

Comment 

Resource - a stock or supply of money, materials, staff, and other assets that can be drawn on by a person or organization in order to 

function effectively. Police - the civil force of a national or local government, responsible for the prevention and detection of crime 

and the maintenance of public order. 1. Both of these words do not belong together 2. Responsible for the prevention and detection 

of crime and the maintenance of public order. So, Resource Officers are in a nut shall seeking our kids as suspects to crime or 

disorderly conduct. By the inherent nature of their job and their aggressive nature to perform prevention and detection of a crime, 

by being in our schools it presents a police state environment. Wearing a uniform, carrying a gun and backing it up with authoritative 

police training that breed a spirit of intimidation and fear. Please take the police out of our school and school administrators stand 

up and administrate and call on the police when needed. They can also police outside of the school when and if needed.  

Upload File(s) 

Cops in our schools.docx 
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Thank you, 

Charles County, MD  
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